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Notification of New Order Codes for LEDiL Optics 
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Date of Notification: January 23 2011 
Effective date of change: February 24, 2012    Items Affected: ALL 
 
LEDiL, the only true specialist in the field of secondary optics for high-power and lighting-class LEDs produced by 
the world’s prominent LED manufacturers, announces a change in its product order codes.  
 
LEDiL will transition to new order codes, which make it easier to select and stock LEDiL product. The prefix (one, 
two, or three letter) indicates production location and packaging information. The 5 numbers that follow the 
prefix indicate drawing number. An underscore separates the prefix and drawing number from an alphanumeric 
description, which lists the product series, beam pattern and other descriptive information. 
 

KEY BENEFITS 
- Where two or more LEDs are approved for use in a customer design, end users can now specify one 

LEDiL order code for use.  
- Authorized distributors will be able to stock fewer SKUs, thereby expanding their depth of LEDiL stock 

and ensuring quick delivery of product to our end users.  
- Easier for receiving departments to verify receipts, as the product order codes now contain information 

indicating when an optics/holder combination is shipped assembled or as separate components, or with 
pre-installed mounting tape. 

 
The PCN list is available as an MS Excel file - simply click on this LINK to access the file. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LEDiL will accept orders for the new order codes on Friday, February 24, 2012. At that time, open orders will be 
converted to the new order codes and shipments from that day forward will reference the new order codes. We 
appreciate our distributors’ support to ensure that this transition is conducted as seamlessly as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joni Mäki 
Global Sales 

http://www.ledil.com/NewOrderCodes_012012.xlsx

